
 

       

    
  

 

20th March 2025 
 
Our ref: AHE.JCP.Costume 
 
Dear Families 

Thank you for your ongoing support with your child’s participation in the school production of We 
Will Rock You.  

We have obtained various costume items, either purchased or borrowed from another school.  To 
ensure their return, we will keep a record of the items lent to students.  Specially, the wigs and T-
shirts have been borrowed under the condition that any lost or damaged items will incur a charge of 
£5 each.  Therefore, your child will be required to sign these items in and out.  If they are not 
returned in the same condition, the charge will apply per item.  

If there are any issues with this or you wish to discuss this further, please contact us.  

Show week timings below: 

Monday 24th March 
Come to school in make-up and blacks, with hair done and bring all costumes to change into. 
Students will be off timetable all day for a dress rehearsal and primary school performance. We aim 
to be finished by 16:15. 

Tuesday 25th March – Friday 28th March 
Arrive at school between 17:00-17:30. Bring all costume, make-up and hair accessories. Finishing 
time is approximately 21:00 (we will know more once we have done a full run through at the end of 
the week).  

Please note for the evening performances, students cannot stay in school. They must leave the 
premises as there will be no one to supervise them.  

Monday 31st March 
Any outstanding borrowed costume items must be returned in their original condition and t-shirts 
washed.  

Kind regards 

Natasha Rea   Ashleigh Hewitt 

Miss Rea n.rea@stowhigh.com  Miss Hewitt a.hewitt@stowhigh.com 
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